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OPW Obsolete Breakaways

Dear Valued Distributor:

In an effort to consolidate product lines, increase quality, simplify manufacturing, and bring
added value to customers, OPW will discontinue the 66RB series breakaways.  These
breakaways will be replaced by the new and improved, easier-to-reconnect 1" 68EZR
reconnectable breakaway at a lower selling price.

Current inventory of the 66RB can still be ordered, but once stock is depleted these models
will no longer be available.  So please take advantage while supplies last and place your final
order of these products now.

If you have any questions, please contact OPW Customer Service at 1-800-422-2525.  If
you would like more information about our complete product line, please visit our website at
www.opwglobal.com.   As always, we appreciate your continued support!

Best regards,

Mike Bartush
Customer Service Manager
OPW Retail Fueling
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